
 
 

 
 

neighbourhood plans 

From: 
Sent: 06 December 2017 11:59 
To: neighbourhood plans 
Subject: Hookhills Green Area 

Dear Sir/Madam 
Having heard about the plans to develop the green area at Hookhills I felt I must email to protest at this 
ludicrous idea. The Hookhills site is already overdeveloped for such a small area and this is the only free 
space we have left to exercise dogs and for children to have space to run. It is such a small space but it is 
vital to the well being of all the residents who use it daily. If all the small spaces were to be overfilled this 
would undoubtedly have an impact on the mental health of people in the community, leading to a further 
drain on the National Heath resources in the area. If starter homes are built, they will be snapped up as 
second homes and contribute nothing to our community and larger homes would not be appropriate in such 
a small area. This matter has stirred up a great deal of anger and discontent locally already and things will 
only get worse if no assurance is given that these foolish plans will not go ahead. 
Yours faithfully, 
S.L. Hamilton-Sinclair (Mrs.) 
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